HAVE YOU REGISTERED WITH THE ASQUITH OLD BOYS CLUB?

(If you receive Asquith Old Boys Club Newsletters by e-mail you are already registered as a Member) This Club was commenced in 2006 with the purpose of:

- Assisting former students of The School maintain links with their peer group and their former School and teachers
- Organising and communicating information about former student events
- Assisting in the development of a program for celebrating the School's 50th Birthday, to be celebrated in 2010

To facilitate these goals, an Old Boys Newsletter is published twice a year. This is e-mailed to members free of charge

ASQUITH OLD BOYS CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Full Name: (please print)		(tick your preferred contact)
Address:		Post Code:
E-mail:		
Calendar Year Graduated: Academic Year/form:		
What recollections do you have of your school days? Do you have any photos?		
What benefit did you derive from your time at Asquith Boys?		
How would you like to celebrate your years at Asquith Boys, in 2010?		
Mail to: Asguith Boys High School Old Boys Club: PO Box 242 Hornsby 1630 or		

Mail to: Asquith Boys High School Old Boys Club: PO Box 242 Hornsby 1630 **or E-mail:** Chris Kent (former student & Head Teacher): christopher.kent7@det.nsw.gov.au

Thanks to current members for passing this Application to prospective members